

New Marske News

Together we succeed; Today we achieve.

Tuesday 17th September

Contact Details

Please ensure that you inform the school of any changes to your contact details in case school needs to contact you in an emergency. If you change any telephone numbers or address, please let the school know as soon as possible.

Please remember to update your numbers on ParentMail as well as informing the school office. If you update your details with the school, this does not automatically update the number held on your ParentMail account.

Also, if you have asked someone else, not on the contact list, to pick your child up after school, please can you let the school office or class teacher know before 2:40pm if possible. Unless the school has been notified, we can only release children to adults on the contact list.

Year 3 – Year 6 Pantomime Trip Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs Tuesday 3rd December 5pm – 9pm

Tickets for this year's trip to the Pantomime at Billingham Forum are now available to purchase on ParentMail. This incredibly popular trip usually sells out quickly.

Places this year can only be booked via ParentMail.



We are collecting the ALDI stickers – please bring these to the office to allow us to be given the chance to win the equipment for school.

Dates for your diary:

- 17th September Zumba begins you will have been informed via email if your child has a place.
- 17th September year 6 parents meeting 5.15pm
- 17th September Year 6 boosters begin
- 26th September Year 6 class assembly
- 30th September Year 6 Bikeability begins
- 7th 9th October Robin Wood Residential
- 17th October Reception Year 6 flu immunisations
- 21st 25th October PTFA activities
- 24th October Foundation stage Stay and Play
- 4th 15th November Parents evenings

PTFA

As you can see from the calendar above the PTFA will have a planned week of activities from the $21^{st} - 25^{th}$ of October. During this week there will be a range of activities for pupils and parents to take part in.

Earrings

As a school we do have a no earring policy and do ask that pupils remove earrings before coming to school.

From Monday 23rd September our new break time provision will be fully operational with a wide range of games available outside. Due to the increased risk of injury, pupils wearing earrings will not be able to take part in this exciting new break provision.